
 

 

 

 

12 March 2024  

Excellencies, dear colleagues,  



Contribution for the Summit of the Future  

The Co-Chairs also have the honour to remind delegations of the second informal discussion on 

the contribution for the Summit of the Future which will be held on Friday, 22 March 2024. This meeting 

will be focused on the input of the IGN Contribution to the Summit of the Future and will be held at the 

Permanent Mission of Kuwait 321 E 44th St, New York, NY 10017 from 1.15 -2.45p.m. The Co-Chairs 

have the honour to extend the invitation to the “un-


